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February 2017  
 Business Meeting  

The meeting was held on the 15th at Macedonia Church.  There were 45 members in 

attendance.  Carl Horn presided over the meeting.  

  

• The Pledge of Allegiance was rendered. 

• 50/50 drawing was held.  Sam Drake won. 

• Sammy Crouch spoke about CAST, an organization providing special needs children the 

opportunity to go fishing.  Looking at June 2nd as the date to do the event.  Approximately 

twenty boats will be needed.  Sammy asked for a show of hands on who would be able to 

help.  More information to follow. 

• Two new members were present:  Clinton Hopkins and Phillip Mayes. 

• Carl thanked everyone who had a hand in making the banquet a success. 

• Carl mentioned that the updated by-laws and fishing rules are available on the web site.  

Copies have been provided to those without a computer. 

• Carl also mentioned that the FLW will be fishing Murray on August 10-13.  We will probably 

be able to help as we have in the past including providing camera boats.  More details to 

come in the future. 

• Sam Gray rendered our blessing and lunch was served. 

• The drawing for our February tournament was accomplished.  There will be 22 boats fishing 

from 7:00 to 2:00. 

 

              Next meeting is on March 15th @ 11:00 a.m. 

@ Macedonia Church. 
  

  
Menu will be pork loin w/sauce, macaroni & cheese, lima beans, corn, rolls and tea. 

Cost is $8.00 per person.  
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Tournament Results  
Our February Tournament was held on the 16th out of Billy Dreher State Park and 44 members 

participated. Twenty two boats departed at 7:00 am on a cold and windy morning with weigh-in 

scheduled for 2:00 pm. The results were 68 fish caught at an approximate weight of 136 pounds. 

There were 9 limits caught with 1 zero.  There were no dead fish.    
  

  

February Champions 

 

Marvin Brown and Joe Abdalla 

13.35 Pounds   
  
  

February Big Fish 
 

Eddie Ballard  

Larry Moss 

3.40 Pounds 

 

 

Congratulations!!!  

 

Next Tournament is March 16th 
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Tournament Director News 
 

Jim Edwards is the Tournament Director.  If you have any questions about tournaments, give 

Tom a call. 

  

The March One-on-One will be held on the 9th fishing 7:00 to 2:00. 
 

 

 

Results of the January Tournament: 

First Place:  Sam Gray and Mike Bailey, 5 Fish, 15.35 pounds on top water. 

Second Place:  Marvin Brown and Bob Kramer, 5 Fish, 14.90 pounds. 

Third Place:  Jim Wimmer and Bill Sturm, 5 Fish, 12.50 pounds. 

Fourth Place:  Larry Moss and Sam Drake, 4 Fish, 12.00 pounds. 

Fifth Place:  Eddie Ballard and Clint DeBrand, 5 Fish, 11.65 pounds on crank baits. 

Big Fish:  Sam Drake, 4.55 pounds. 

 
The January one-on-one was won by Tom Weigand with 15.15 pounds. 

 
Lake Murray Seniors Bass Club www.lakemurrayseniorsbassclub.com  

Jim Cushman  

803-360-4350 

424 Charles Kneece Road 

Leesville, SC   29070 


